Finance Deparitment
Brendan T. 0’Connell
Director

August 24, 2016

Karl Suchecki

Senior Vice President
Gorham Savings Bank
10 Wentworth Drive
Gorham, ME 04038

Re:  33-35 Lafayette Street / Marquis Lofis
Defect Guarantee Reduction
Letter of Credit No. 8010013665

This is to inform you that I am authorizing the reduction in the above-named Defect
Guarantee balance of $6,127.40,

All work has been satisfactorily completed and therefore I have enclosed the original
Letter of Credit #8010013665.

If you require any further information, please let me know.
Sincerely,

BoTam

Brendan T. O’Connell
Finance Director

Enclosure
cc: Barbara Barhydt, Development Review Services Manager

Philip DiPierro, Development Review Coordinator
James Dealaman, Administrative Officer
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